
Mr. Jonathan Frank
Mercy High School
Geometry
Summer Preparatory Work

Dear Student,

As you prepare for your studies at Mercy High School in this upcoming 2019-2020 school year, this packet 
provides work to assist you in reviewing and maintaining skills learned in Algebra 1, and to introduce you 
to definitions and notations which will be used in your Geometry course.  A reasonably large number of 
problems are included in these pages.  

Over the summer, carefully complete as many of these problems as you are able to.  To do so, it will be 
advisable to take some time each week to work on this task.  Your honest effort will assist us in correctly 
understanding your abilities and background in mathematics.  Completing these problems will also 
demonstrate your abilities to organize your time and reflect on previous lessons as you take ownership of 
your own approach to learning.

The first two pages provided are from the final review section of the Holt McDougal Algebra 1: Concepts 
and Skills textbook currently used at Mercy High School.  All students should be able to complete 
problems 1-32.  Students enrolled in an Honors course ought also to be able to answer a significant 
number of the problems in the remaining sections, problems 33-77.  (Others are also free to answer any 
of these questions if you are able to, regardless of your course selection!)

The next two pages are an introduction to geometric terminology, taken from resource material for the 
McDougall Littell Basic Geometry textbook, a book I use regularly as a source of additional practice 
problems or alternative explanations in addition to our main textbook series.  All students should 
attempt to answer these questions 1-23.

You will be asked to turn in your work on the first day of classes in September.  Please write out your 
work and answers for all questions on separate paper, and turn your work in on that day.  This will 
provide your first grade in mathematics for the year, but do not stress too much over that aspect: the 
major consideration in this grade will be the effort demonstrated rather than total accuracy, and this 
assignment will not have an undue influence on your grade for the semester.  Simply having spent the time
to keep the idea of mathematics in your mind over the summer will be a significant boost to your studies.

Thanks for your time,

Jonathan Frank










